CALLIOPE CLUB'S MEETING.

The annual meeting of the Calliope Bowling Club was held in the club pavilion on Friday. The report and balancesheet were read and confirmed, and the members present expressed their appraciation of the work done by the executive officers.

During the season the club was represented at all tournaments, and though the teams did not win, they maintained the reputation of the club. Ground was played at Stanley green last year for the first time, and about 18 ladies availed themselves of the privilege. It is anticipated that the membership will increase to 25 this season.

increase to 25 this season.

The following officers were elected for the ensuing year:—President, Mr. Geo. Gribbin; vice-presidents, Messra. C. G. Macindon and W. H. Bartlett; hon. secretary, Mr. H. Linder; hon. treasurer, Mr. H. E. Simmonds; hon. auditor, Mr. E. S. Wight; match committee, Messra. E. S. Wight; match committee, Messra. E. S. Wight, G. M. Reid, and W. F. Stovenson; committee of management, Messra. W. Mitchell, P. Ellis, F. Mulcrae, C. L. Jewell, G. M. Reid, and A. Bogarson.

Bogarson.

The ground superintendent will be elected at the first committee meeting.

Papers Past | BOWLING. (New Zealand Herald, 1914-06-25)

will be played off during the coming week.

The Calliope Bowling Club's green was opened on Saturday, 24th October. The President, G. A. Gribbin, Esq., gave a short account of the position of the club and welcomed all visitors. Mrs G. A. Gribbin, President of the Croquet portion of this club then threw he jack and declared the croquet green also open. The green played well. The green superintendent, Mr W. H. Bartlett was congratulated on the appearance of the ground generally.

Carriope

PP Observer 17/1/1914

callippe (BC) is now recovering marvellongley the club is now including croquet and tennis

Auckland Star, Volume XLVII, Issue 84, 7 April 1916, Page 7

About this newspaper

► View computer-generated text

CROQUET.

The ladies of the Croquet Club in conjunction with the Callione Bowling Club, Stanley Bay, had a gala day yesterday, the whole of the bowling green being converted into croquet lawns, making seven lawns in all. The ladies apparently have had a good report about this green, as about ninety-three ladies availed themselves of the opportunity to play, coming in many instances from some distance. The winner of the A players was Mrs Stretton and the winner of the B players an Onehunga lady. The hon, secretary (Mrs Ross), and also her committee, are to be congratulated on the arrangements made, and thanks are due to the ladies who presented the prises and also supplied a splendid afternoon ten, which made the afternoon most enjoyable and successful.